To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehenge road plans
Date: 11 March 2022 12:02:20

I am writing to ask you to review your plans for the dual carriaageway road through the

area near Stonehenge.
The Secretary of state examined the scheme and judged that the scheme's impact would be

"significantly adverse" . It seems that you have not considered alternative schemes,

updated costs or assesment of emissions.
Now that we are more aware of the damage caused by emissions it is more important that

the plans are reviewed.
Stonehenge i1s a unique site and should be seen in surroundings as natural as possible.

Ruth O'Neill






